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Where any connection is required to any water supply or sanitary sewer pipe under the 
Council’s control and/or when any work associated with making any such connection or 
extending any water supply or sanitary sewer connection within a public road, all such 
works are to be arranged through the Council’s Facilities Maintenance Contractor and 
are to be carried out at the full cost of the person applying for the connection.   The 
work must be competitive and at current market rates.  

 Where water or sanitary sewer mains are to be extended to service new subdivisions, 
subject to the above requirements, the developer shall provide a separate water service 
connection and a separate sanitary sewer connection to each of the new lots to be 
created in accordance with the Council’s standards for the subdivision and 
development of land.


